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Keeping your child safe

Green Hands

Children ot The Ark know that they can always speak to an adult if they are worried about
something. They can speak to their teacher, teaching assistant or a member of the pastoral
staff. However, all of our DSLs wear GREEN HANDS on their lanyards so that children can
easily identify a member of staff who is specially trained to help.

Posters around the school make it very clear to children and visitors which members of staff
have a green hand.

Attendance Support

Mr Ashley Mobbs is now the Attendance Officer for both Ark Schools. He will be working
closely with the safeguarding and pastoral teams in both schools to monitor and improve
attendance. Mr Mobbs has lots of ideas about how to improve attendance across the
Federation, and he particularly wants to make sure that praise and reward those families who
always do the right thing, or those that make significant improvements.




Pastoral Support

We value pastoral support at The Ark and both schools have full time PASTORAL STAFF.
The pastoral support teams offer a variety of groups and sessions. This includes working
with children in small groups and on a 1.1 basis. This support allows children to build
relationships with trusted adults. The pastoral team also works with children who find it
difficult to regulate their emotions and for friendships.

E-Safety

The Ark Federation has staff who have completed the CEOPS training. This means that they
have had extra training to ensure that we can keep children safe online. Both schools also
have secure filters in place to ensure that inappropriate content is less likely to slip through
the net.

All of our classes have internet safety lessons and we have had visits from the local police
force.

Adult Education

At the Ark Federation, we offer a variety of ADULT EDUCATION and information sessions
throughout the year. We feel that it is very important to maoke sure that parents are as
prepared as possible for all eventualities. We offer a variety of sessions completely free of
charge, including basic first aid and internet sofety.

We also have an open drop in session for parents every Friday morning at the Church
opposite Peterhouse school. This session is open to parents from both schools and is run by
Miss Gillett.

We regularly send out safety information electronically as well. This includes free online
training and helpful internet safety fact sheets on our social media pages.



